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CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF LIMERICK 

 
The Corporation of the       July 10, 2013 
Township of Tudor and Cashel 
371 Weslemkoon Lake Road,  Box 436 
Gilmour ON   K0L 1W0 
 
By Email and Regular Post- clerk@tudorandcashel.com 
 
Re: Steenburg Lake South Road Advisory Committee 
 Winter Maintenance Proposal         
 
Dear Honourable Reeve Wanda Donaldson and Members of Council; 
 
The Council of the Township of Limerick would like to express their appreciation for the efforts 
made by Tudor and Cashel Council and staff on developing a solution to the request for winter 
maintenance by Steenburg Lake South Road residents. 
 
 Limerick Council recognizes the complexities of this matter and after careful consideration of 
your proposal feel that a more feasible alternative would be for winter maintenance for the 
proposed route to be completed by Tudor and Cashel with spring/summer and fall maintenance 
to be performed by Limerick Roads Department.  As you are probably aware Limerick Township 
has already incurred significant expense towards gravel and upgrading the road and thus has 
provided additional service in this regard. 
 
As per your suggestion Council would be open to reconvening the advisory subcommittee to 
discuss this suggestion. Please feel free to contact the office to discuss scheduling another 
meeting. 
 
On behalf of Council, 
 

 

 
Jennifer Trumble 
Clerk-Treasurer   
 
cc: Anthony Genovese - anthony.genovese@steenburglake.com 


